
 
 

On November 6, 2012, our school system asked you to invest in our schools by approving the issuance  

of a $1.2 billion General Obligation Bond (GOB) for renovating facilities, updating technology,  

expanding student capacity, building school replacements, and enhancing facility safety.  

You let your voices be heard in a clear community mandate, and now  

we are moving forward to remake our schools into 21st century learning centers.   

 

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 – 6:00 p.m. 

  Community Meeting   

Bond Project Progress 

Miami-Dade County School Board Auditorium 

1450 N.E. 2 Avenue •  Miami, FL 33132   

First Floor Auditorium  

 

Featured Presentation By 

Alberto M. Carvalho 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

To Learn More About 

Upcoming School Bond Referendum Projects 

Visit bondsforschools.dadeschools.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


